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Brick Spalling Project 

At last month’s meeting, we agreed to ask the congregation for permission to use endowment 
funds to cover the quote from Hartman Masonry. Since then, Dan Swenson alerted us to the 
need for additional funds for electrical work in preparation for the masonry work. 
 
We could have Dan get quotes for the electrical work, add that to the quote from Hartman, and 
ask the congregation for the total; or we could use capital fund monies to pay for the electrical 
work. 
 
I am open to either option. It probably makes the most sense to combine the quotes and ask for 
the total, but I don’t know if we have time to get the quotes. 


